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To the Public Service Commission, 

12/03/2018 

I have received a notice from the Kentucky-American Water Company concerning the proposed 
water service revenues rate increase of 22.6% or more its customers. It also proposes additions to its 
tariff to include a qualified infrastructure program. 

I am sure you are aware of the arguments for and against rate increases, but we experience water 
and utilitfratenncreases every year with little or no objections and no one-seeming to be care about the
burden this puts upon individuals and families. 

I get paid by the hour and do not have deep pockets or unlimited resources. I struggle to make ends 
meets just like a lot of other people. So, I URGE you to reject this rate increase. r 

With regards, 

Steve Strunk 
2309 Nancy Lane 
Lexington, Ky 40505 




